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C Bennett 
fyi-request-28498-62ab7cad@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear C Bennett 
 
Thank you for your email of 24 September 2024 requesting copies of 10 briefings.  
 
As per our reply to you on 19 November 2024, the following document is being released to 
you as Appendix Two, AM24-0709 Biography and suggested topics for meeting with Hon 
Chris Picton, South Australian Minister for Health and Wellbeing. 
 
 
You are advised of your right to raise any concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman. You 
can contact the Ombudsman at info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Hon Andrew Hoggard 
Minister for Biosecurity 
Minister for Food Safety 
Associate Minister of Agriculture (Animal Welfare, Skills) 
Associate Minister for the Environment 

mailto:xxxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxxx.xx

